
Message From the District Director   

 

Greetings District 8 Members! 

 

I would like to take this opportunity to say Thank You.  

 

It will be an honor and privilege to serve members of District 8 throughout the next 

two years.  I truly appreciate all of the District 8 members who attended the District 

8 meeting during the District 7-8 Conference in Salt Lake City, Utah, June 2-3 and 

their vote of support and confidence electing me the 2017-2019 District 8 Director.  

Thank you! 

 

I was also honored to accept the results of the special meeting convened by District 8 

State Presidents on July 31, 2017 electing me to fill the remaining director term due to 

the recent resignation of the District 8 Director.  

 

A special thank you to Carrie Dickson, 2015-2017 District 8 Director, for her time 

and efforts on behalf of District 8 and supporting our members.  We truly appreciate 

the work she has done and wish her the very best as she retires from the director 

position.  

 

I will be calling on many District 8 members to volunteer to meet the needs of our 

district’s members.  These volunteers will serve as resources to units and members; 

to assist with our D8 website so that it is current and relevant; to develop ongoing 

communication through technology; to share unit, state, District 8 and NAP 

information; to provide direct support to members seeking RP and PRP status; to give 

guidance to new RPs and PRPs; and to develop and implement plans for membership 

retention and increasing your membership.  

 

Exciting things will be happening in our district in the next two years and our time to 

plan for these events begins now.  The 2019 District 8 Conference will be hosted by 

ASAP and NSAP will host the 2019 Biennium Convention in Las Vegas, Nevada.   

 

It was pleasure to meet many of our members in Chicago during the convention and at 

the D8 meeting.  Please know that I will serve you to best of my ability and will be 

always be available to you by email. 

 



I look forward to working with all of you to make D8 the very best in NAP. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

Vivian Vincent PRP 

NAP District 8 Director 

vkvster@gmail.com 

http://napdistrict8.org 
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